It is with great pleasure that I, Josh Mandel, Treasurer of Ohio, congratulate the

MAYORS’ PARTNERSHIP FOR PROGRESS
in honor and recognition of its 20th anniversary celebration on October 8, 2015.

The 20th anniversary of the Mayors’ Partnership for Progress provides an opportunity to
celebrate its many accomplishments. By bringing together mayors and city managers to
problem solve and share resources, the Mayors’ Partnership for Progress has had a lasting
and profound impact on the communities it serves. For 20 years, the Mayors’ Partnership
for Progress has helped empower civic engagement, inspire action and create strong and
resilient communities in Southeastern and Southern Ohio. On its anniversary, we
recognize these achievements and celebrate the many years of dedicated service to come.

Therefore, I commend the Mayors’ Partnership for Progress on its 20th anniversary
celebration and its many contributions to the State of Ohio. I wish you many years of

continued success.
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